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Apartment Association of
New Mexico GALA

FUNDRAISER
The annual Apartment Association of New Mexico (AANM) Gala
Fundraiser is coming up in less than two weeks!. Our very own
boardmember Evan Sanderson has worked alongside them for
years and is their current Vice President. AANM is a 501 C 6

organization that has been a part of our community for over 50
years. This incredible event typically raises about $20,000.00 -
$30,000.00, and this year they selected Los Ojos de la Familia

as the charity to which they will be donate all the Gala
proceeds!

This year their Gala will be held on November 15, 2024,
5:00pm at the Embassy Suites in Albuquerque. 

Don't miss this unique opportunity to support Los Ojos de la
Familia! You don't want to miss this!

To get your tickets, visit https://www.aanm.org/charity-gala

THANK YOU, Evan, for spreading the word about Los Ojos de la
Familia, and for helping us in our mission to make a positive

difference in our community!

https://www.aanm.org/charity-gala
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